
	

 
 
October 22, 2021 
 
Dear Bolton Central School District Community, 
 
The Bolton Central School District has been notified that two elementary students have recently tested 
positive for COVID-19.  The district has been in communication with Warren County Public Health and 
contact tracing is under way.  If Warren County Public Health determines additional quarantine is 
required, individuals will be promptly notified. 
 
Warren County Public Health remains concerned with the increased number of positive cases in Warren 
County as the Delta variant remains highly contagious. We share in this concern and urge our 
community to remain vigilant. Should your child exhibit symptoms, do not send them to school and seek 
medical attention.  
 
Please note that the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) as well as other privacy 
laws prohibit us from disclosing or confirming any personally identifiable information.  We will not 
identify anyone who has tested positive. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Graney 
Superintendent 
 


